
 
Please refer to the attached revised PUD concept plan. After meeting with Seth Lynch and Bill White 
with LCPW on Monday we decided to address access to adjacent parcels. Here is a short list of the 
revisions.  
 

1. Moved median cut at SR19 entrance and added driveway aprons to the adjacent parcels north 
and south.  

2. Added roadway stub-out from phase 1 north to the adjacent property to the north such that the 
new internal roadway internal will line-up with the existing dirt road that extends northerly into 
the adjacent property.  

3. Removed roadway stub-out from phase 3 to the adjacent property.  
4. Revised lot rows affected by 2 and 3 above. 
5. Revised tract areas, lot areas and right-of-way areas affected by 2 and 3 above. 
6. Changed color of wetlands to look more like wetlands and less like open water.  

 
 


